
 
 
 
 
 

 
Update 1st March 2021 
 

 

Good afternoon, 
  
I hope you were all able to take advantage of the good weather and spend some time outside at the weekend. 
What a difference a little bit of sunshine makes! 
  
I am pleased to be able to let you see the results of our remote learning survey via the link below. 
  
Remote Learning Survey Results 
  
Thank you to everyone who managed to complete it and for your feedback. It made for interesting and very 
positive reading. 
  
I have shared it with staff, governors and the CEO as well as all parents at the school. 
  
Later this week, I will send an update with a few reminders for everyone, as all children return next week. It is 
important we all remember what we need to continue to do to keep each other safe during this time. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Claire Prynne 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/AnalysisPage.aspx?id=-RlHQ6HE2EWGGMcVCjM4rijb-fT3yg9BhsBaM8N_AQdUMTZUNUtUQkhDUE1XMDUwU0taV0lLNUZDMi4u&AnalyzerToken=hiT15Pl7lfKosKqFKv4EsYn401Ox3eqa

